The Border The Final Gripping Thriller In The
Bes
Yeah, reviewing a books the border the final gripping thriller in the bes could
ensue your close contacts listings. This is just one of the solutions for you
to be successful. As understood, talent does not recommend that you have
fantastic points.
Comprehending as without difficulty as treaty even more than other will allow
each success. next-door to, the message as well as perception of this the
border the final gripping thriller in the bes can be taken as well as picked to
act.

Nowhere Left (A Harley Cole FBI Suspense Thriller—Book 2) Kate Bold 2022-09-27
“This is an excellent book… When you start reading, be sure you don’t have to
wake up early!” —Reader review for The Killing Game When bodies appear in the
desert, the work of a new serial killer, and connected to an isolated commune,
FBI special agent Harley Cole finds herself in the race of her life to enter
his mind, decode his unusual signature and stop him before it’s too late. But
Harley is tortured by her own demons, and as secrets from her hometown and her
missing sister’s past bubble-up, Harley must keep it together long enough to
catch a killer—while also chasing a killer from her past. Nowhere Left (A
Harley Cole FBI Suspense Thriller—Book 2) is the second book in a new series by
#1 bestselling mystery and suspense author Kate Bold, that begins with Nowhere
Safe (book #1). Harley, reeling from her being put on leave, from her long-term
relationship falling apart, and from her father’s dying, is hardly ready to
return to her hometown, to its long-buried secrets, and her tortured past. She
spent her life escaping this small town—but, as she settles back in, she
wonders: might she have been wrong all this time? Harley begins to earn her
partner’s grudging respect as they get closer to this killer. But even working
together, Harley must wonder: are they a match for this diabolical killer? A
page-turning and harrowing crime thriller featuring a brilliant and tortured
FBI agent, the HARLEY COLE series is a riveting mystery, packed with non-stop
action, suspense, twists and turns, revelations, and driven by a breakneck pace
that will keep you flipping pages late into the night. Fans of Rachel Caine,
Teresa Driscoll, and Robert Dugoni are sure to fall in love. Book #3 in the
series—NOWHERE TO RUN—is also available. “This book moved very fast and every
page was exciting. Plenty of dialogue, you absolutely love the characters, and
you were rooting for the good guy throughout the whole story… I look forward to
reading the next in the series.” —Reader review for The Killing Game “Kate did
an amazing job on this book and I was hooked from the first chapter!” —Reader
review for The Killing Game “I really enjoyed this book. The characters were
authentic, and I see the bad guys as something we hear about daily on the
news... Looking forward to book 2.” —Reader review for The Killing Game “This
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was a really good book. The main characters were real, flawed and human. The
story went along quickly and wasn't mired in too many unnecessary details. I
really enjoyed it.” —Reader review for The Killing Game “Alexa Chase is
headstrong, impatient, but most of all brave with a capital B. She never,
repeat never, backs down until the bad guys are put where they belong. Clearly
five stars!” —Reader review for The Killing Game “Captivating and riveting
serial murder with a twist of the macabre… Very well done.” —Reader review for
The Killing Game “WOW what a great read! Talk about a diabolical killer! Really
enjoyed this book. Looking forward to reading others by this author as well.”
—Reader review for The Killing Game “Page turner for sure. Great characters and
relationships. I got into the middle of this story and couldn’t put it down.
Looking forward to more from Kate Bold.” —Reader review for The Killing Game
“Hard to put down. It has an excellent plot and has the right amount of
suspense. I really enjoyed this book.” —Reader review for The Killing Game
“Extremely well written, and well worth buying and reading. I can't wait to
read book two!” —Reader review for The Killing Game
Alexa Chase Suspense Thriller Bundle: The Killing Tide (#2) and The Killing
Hour (#3) Kate Bold 2022-02-23 A bundle of books #2 (THE KILLING TIDE) and #3
(THE KILLING HOUR) in Kate Bold’s Alexa Chase Suspense Thriller series! This
bundle offers books two and three in one convenient file, with over 100,000
words of reading. Alexa Chase, 34, a brilliant profiler in the FBI’s Behavioral
Analysis Unit, was too good at her job. Haunted by all the serial killers she
caught, she left a stunning career behind to join the U.S. Marshals. As a
Deputy Marshal, Alexa—fit, and as tough as she is brilliant—could immerse
herself in a simple career of hunting down fugitives and bringing them to
justice. “This is an excellent book… When you start reading, be sure you don’t
have to wake up early!” —Reader review for The Killing Game In THE KILLING TIDE
(Book #2), with Alexa’s last case a big success, the FBI and the Marshals have
decided to make their joint-task force permanent. Alexa, reeling from her own
traumatic past and her PTSD of hunting serial killers, has no choice: she will
now have to work with an FBI partner she dislikes and hunt down serial killers
whose jurisdiction intertwines with that of the U.S. Marshals. Two federal
judges are murdered, and startling evidence points to the work of a serial
killer with a vendetta. But the judges have tried and convicted hundreds of
people over their long careers, and with the suspect list a mile long, Alexa is
in the race of her life to find the killer before he kills another judge on his
list. And when the next victim offers a shocking twist, it throws everything
Alexa thought she knew into doubt. Is this truly a vendetta? Or is this killer
far more diabolical than he seems? In THE KILLING HOUR (Book #3), an infamous
killer dramatically escapes death row, and Alexa’s joint task force is
immediately put on the case. A high profile case with national media attention,
Alexa isn’t the only one who’s called in—and between the clashes of ego with
other state and federal powers, she knows the killer is only getting further
away. What appears to be a straightforward manhunt, though, quickly evolves
into something more complex, as more bodies turn up dead, and as the killer
inexplicably eludes everyone. And when a shocking twist occurs that Alexa never
saw coming, she realizes this case is far more complex—and disturbing—than she
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could have ever imagined. With the killer outsmarting everyone, Alexa is the
only one with a mind brilliant enough to stop him, the only one standing
between him and his next kill. But, weighed down by the pressure of her own
traumatic past, can Alexa hold it together long enough to enter the darkest
canals of his mind—and come out whole? A page-turning and harrowing crime
thriller featuring a brilliant and tortured Deputy Marshal, the ALEXA CHASE
series is a riveting mystery, packed with non-stop action, suspense, twists and
turns, revelations, and driven by a breakneck pace that will keep you flipping
pages late into the night. Books #4-#6 in the series—THE KILLING POINT, THE
KILLING FOG, and THE KILLING PLACE—are also available. “This book moved very
fast and every page was exciting. Plenty of dialogue, you absolutely love the
characters, and you were rooting for the good guy throughout the whole story… I
look forward to reading the next in the series.” —Reader review for The Killing
Game
Alexa Chase Suspense Thriller Bundle: The Killing Point (#4) and The Killing
Fog (#5) Kate Bold 2022-09-02 A bundle of books #4 (THE KILLING POINT) and #5
(THE KILLING FOG) in Kate Bold’s Alexa Chase Suspense Thriller series! This
bundle offers books four and five in one convenient file, with over 100,000
words of reading. Alexa Chase, 34, a brilliant profiler in the FBI’s Behavioral
Analysis Unit, was too good at her job. Haunted by all the serial killers she
caught, she left a stunning career behind to join the U.S. Marshals. As a
Deputy Marshal, Alexa—fit, and as tough as she is brilliant—could immerse
herself in a simple career of hunting down fugitives and bringing them to
justice. But with her recent work a big success, the FBI and the Marshals have
decided to make their joint-task force permanent. Alexa, reeling from her own
traumatic past and her PTSD of hunting serial killers, has no choice: she will
now have to work with an FBI partner she dislikes and hunt down serial killers
whose jurisdiction intertwines with that of the U.S. Marshals. Alexa finds
herself forced to confront the thing she dreads the most—entering a killer’s
mind. “This is an excellent book… When you start reading, be sure you don’t
have to wake up early!” —Reader review for The Killing Game In THE KILLING
POINT (Book #4), when U.S. Marshal Alexa Chase arrests gang members in a
routine drug seizure, she thinks nothing of it—until she realizes there’s far
more to the drug-killings than meets the eye. A member of their gang has gone
off the rails, morphed into a psychotic serial killer, and Alexa will have to
navigate the treacherous gang-world to find him and save the next victim before
it’s too late. As Alexa dives deeper into the case, she realizes that she’s not
the only one who wants this serial killer stopped: the gangs, too, want him
brought under control. But she’ll have to navigate the treacherous gang
underworld to find him, and the people leading her may be the people she can
trust least of all. Is she just leading herself deeper into danger? Or will the
killer come for her next? In THE KILLING FOG (Book #5), when a fugitive flees
the country, U.S. Marshal Alexa Chase is summoned to criss-cross Europe to find
him and bring him back. On a wild cat-and-mouse chase, Alexa must venture
outside of her comfort zone to stop this killer before he strikes again.
Butting heads with local authorities and with a third partner, Alexa is out of
her depth and up against a range of obstacles in a foreign country—all while a
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diabolical killer is gaining steam. In her toughest case yet, Alexa will need
all the strength of her brilliant mind to discover where the killer is
hiding—and to bring him to justice before he strikes again. Unless he finds her
first. A page-turning and harrowing crime thriller featuring a brilliant and
tortured Deputy Marshal, the ALEXA CHASE series is a riveting mystery, packed
with non-stop action, suspense, twists and turns, revelations, and driven by a
breakneck pace that will keep you flipping pages late into the night. Book
#6—THE KILLING PLACE—is also available. “This book moved very fast and every
page was exciting. Plenty of dialogue, you absolutely love the characters, and
you were rooting for the good guy throughout the whole story… I look forward to
reading the next in the series.” —Reader review for The Killing Game “Kate did
an amazing job on this book and I was hooked from the first chapter!” —Reader
review for The Killing Game “I really enjoyed this book. The characters were
authentic, and I see the bad guys as something we hear about daily on the
news... Looking forward to book 2.” —Reader review for The Killing Game “This
was a really good book. The main characters were real, flawed and human. The
story went along quickly and wasn't mired in too many unnecessary details. I
really enjoyed it.” —Reader review for The Killing Game “Alexa Chase is
headstrong, impatient, but most of all brave with a capital B. She never,
repeat never, backs down until the bad guys are put where they belong. Clearly
five stars!” —Reader review for The Killing Game “Captivating and riveting
serial murder with a twist of the macabre… Very well done.” —Reader review for
The Killing Game “WOW what a great read! Talk about a diabolical killer! Really
enjoyed this book. Looking forward to reading others by this author as well.”
—Reader review for The Killing Game “Page turner for sure. Great characters and
relationships. I got into the middle of this story and couldn’t put it down.
Looking forward to more from Kate Bold.” —Reader review for The Killing Game
“Hard to put down. It has an excellent plot and has the right amount of
suspense. I really enjoyed this book.” —Reader review for The Killing Game
“Extremely well written, and well worth buying and reading. I can't wait to
read book two!” —Reader review for The Killing Game
Remi Laurent FBI Suspense Thriller Bundle: The Vengeance Code (#4) and The
Deception Code (#5) Ava Strong 2022-06-28 A bundle of books #4 (THE VENGEANCE
CODE) and #5 (THE DECEPTION CODE) in Ava Strong’s Remi Laurent FBI Suspense
Thriller series! This bundle offers books four and five in one convenient file,
with over 100,000 words of reading. FBI Special Agent Daniel Walker, 40, known
for his ability to hunt killers, his street-smarts, and his disobedience, is
singled out from the Behavioral Analysis Unit and assigned to the FBI’s new
Antiquities unit. The unit, formed to hunt down priceless relics in the global
world of antiquities, has no idea how to enter the mind of a murderer. Remi
Laurent, 34, brilliant history professor at Georgetown, is the world’s leading
expert in obscure historic artifacts. Shocked when the FBI asks for her help to
find a killer, she finds herself reluctantly partnered with this rude American
FBI agent. Special Agent Walker and Remi Laurent are an unlikely duo, with his
ability to enter killers’ minds and her unparalleled scholarship, the only
thing they have in common, their determination to decode the clues and stop a
killer. In THE VENGEANCE CODE (Book #4), when a man is found murdered and a
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priceless relic is missing, brilliant history professor Remi Laurent partners
with the FBI on a wild cat-and-mouse chase across the Mid-East and Africa. All
signs point to a killer obsessed with the most sacred lost object of all time:
the hidden Holy Ark. The location of the Ark has always been shrouded in
secrecy, and considered by most to be a myth. But all the new evidence leaves
Remi wondering: is it? Real or not, one thing is clear: this killer will stop
at nothing until he gets what he wants. And Remi may just be the only person
left who is smart enough to find him. In THE DECEPTION CODE (Book #5), a
billionaire is murdered and an ancient Egyptian relic is missing, one rumored
to be cursed—and to be a clue to the greatest lost tomb ever known. The FBI
needs brilliant history professor Remi Laurent more than ever as the case sends
them on a wild hunt across the globe. The lost Egyptian relic points to many
ancient Egyptian clues, all thought to have been dead ends, and leaves Remi
just hours to decode a puzzle that has baffled archeologists for centuries.
What exactly is the killer after? Where does he think the clues will lead him?
And can Remi outsmart him in time? An unputdownable crime thriller featuring an
unlikely partnership between a jaded FBI agent and a brilliant historian, the
REMI LAURENT series is a riveting mystery, grounded in history, and packed with
suspense and revelations that will leave you continuously in shock, and
flipping pages late into the night. Book #6—THE SEDUCTION CODE—is also
available.
Mia North FBI Suspense Thriller Bundle: See Her Run (#1), See Her Hide (#2),
and See Her Scream (#3) Rylie Dark 2022-04-21 A bundle of books #1 (SEE HER
RUN), #2 (SEE HER HIDE), and #3 (SEE HER SCREAM) in Rylie Dark’s Mia North FBI
Suspense Thriller series! This bundle offers books one, two, and three in one
convenient file, with over 100,000 words of reading. Special Agent Mia North is
a rising star in the FBI—until, in an elaborate setup, she’s framed for murder
and sentenced to prison. When a lucky break allows her to escape, Mia finds
herself a fugitive, on the run and on the wrong side of the law for the first
time in her life. She can’t see her young daughter—and she has no hope of
returning to her former life. The only way to get her life back, she realizes,
is to hunt down whoever framed her. In SEE HER RUN (Book #1), a diabolical
killer that Mia once put behind bars is freed on parole. He taunts her while
she’s in prison, now on the other side of the Visitor glass, and boasts of a
murder he is about to commit. Mia, locked in jail, will be helpless to stop it.
With time running out, Mia must use her sharpest instincts to escape, evade the
law, and stop him before he claims his next victim. Can she hunt down the
killer and save the victim—and herself? Will she find herself back in jail? Or
worse—at the mercy of a killer, without any backup? In SEE HER HIDE (Book #2),
Mia’s former partner desperately needs her help: high-school soccer players are
turning up dead in neighboring towns, with no rhyme or reason. Mia may be the
only one who can solve it. But her position is tenuous and she has no one to
back her up. Might she, working alone and racing against the clock, stumble
right into the killer’s hands? Can she find and stop the killer—and figure out
who framed her—before she is caught by the U.S. Marshals? In SEE HER SCREAM
(Book #3), Mia, still on the run, is summoned by her ex-partner when a new
apparent serial killer surfaces. The new case will lead her, working in the
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shadows, to a creepy commune in the Southwest, where red herrings abound. Mia
knows her only hope of getting answers is to infiltrate the commune—but its
members aren’t exactly welcoming. Worse, Mia is desperate to contact her
daughter, but the U.S. Marshals are getting closer. As she turns up a shocking
revelation and inches close to figuring out who framed her, the noose is
closing in. Can Mia solve the case in time to escape herself? An action-packed
page-turner, the MIA NORTH series is a riveting crime thriller, jammed with
suspense, surprises, and twists and turns that you won’t see coming. Fall in
love with this brilliant new female protagonist and you’ll be turning pages
late into the night. Books #4-#6 in the series—SEE HER VANISH, SEE HER GONE,
and SEE HER DEAD—are now also available.
The Killing Point (An Alexa Chase Suspense Thriller—Book 4) Kate Bold
2022-04-28 When U.S. Marshal Alexa Chase arrests gang-members in a routine drug
seizure, she thinks nothing of it—until she realizes there’s far more to the
drug-killings than meets the eye. A member of their gang has gone off the
rails, morphed into a psychotic serial killer, and Alexa will have to navigate
the treacherous gang-world to find him and save the next victim before it’s too
late. “This is an excellent book… When you start reading, be sure you don’t
have to wake up early!” —Reader review for The Killing Game THE KILLING POINT
(An Alexa Chase Suspense Thriller—Book 4) is book #4 in a new series by mystery
and suspense author Kate Bold, which begins with THE KILLING GAME (Book #1).
Alexa Chase, 34, a brilliant profiler in the FBI’s Behavioral Analysis Unit,
was too good at her job. Haunted by all the serial killers she caught, she left
a stunning career behind to join the U.S. Marshals. As a Deputy Marshal,
Alexa—fit, and as tough as she is brilliant—could immerse herself in a simple
career of hunting down fugitives and bringing them to justice. But with her
recent work a big success, the FBI and the Marshals have decided to make their
joint-task force permanent. Alexa, reeling from her own traumatic past and her
PTSD of hunting serial killers, has no choice: she will now have to work with
an FBI partner she dislikes and hunt down serial killers whose jurisdiction
intertwines with that of the U.S. Marshals. Alexa finds herself forced to
confront the thing she dreads the most—entering a killer’s mind. As Alexa dives
deeper into the case, she realizes that she’s not the only one who wants this
serial killer stopped: the gangs, too, want him brought under control. But
she’ll have to navigate the treacherous gang underworld to find him, and the
people leading her may be the people she can trust least of all. Is she just
leading herself deeper into danger? Or will the killer come for her next? A
page-turning and harrowing crime thriller featuring a brilliant and tortured
Deputy Marshal, the ALEXA CHASE series is a riveting mystery, packed with nonstop action, suspense, twists and turns, revelations, and driven by a breakneck
pace that will keep you flipping pages late into the night. Books #5 and #6—THE
KILLING FOG and THE KILLING PLACE—are also available. “This book moved very
fast and every page was exciting. Plenty of dialogue, you absolutely love the
characters, and you were rooting for the good guy throughout the whole story… I
look forward to reading the next in the series.” —Reader review for The Killing
Game “Kate did an amazing job on this book and I was hooked from the first
chapter!” —Reader review for The Killing Game “I really enjoyed this book. The
the-border-the-final-gripping-thriller-in-the-bes
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characters were authentic, and I see the bad guys as something we hear about
daily on the news... Looking forward to book 2.” —Reader review for The Killing
Game “This was a really good book. The main characters were real, flawed and
human. The story went along quickly and wasn't mired in too many unnecessary
details. I really enjoyed it.” —Reader review for The Killing Game “Alexa Chase
is headstrong, impatient, but most of all brave with a capital B. She never,
repeat never, backs down until the bad guys are put where they belong. Clearly
five stars!” —Reader review for The Killing Game “Captivating and riveting
serial murder with a twist of the macabre… Very well done.” —Reader review for
The Killing Game “WOW what a great read! Talk about a diabolical killer! Really
enjoyed this book. Looking forward to reading others by this author as well.”
—Reader review for The Killing Game “Page turner for sure. Great characters and
relationships. I got into the middle of this story and couldn’t put it down.
Looking forward to more from Kate Bold.” —Reader review for The Killing Game
“Hard to put down. It has an excellent plot and has the right amount of
suspense. I really enjoyed this book.” —Reader review for The Killing Game
“Extremely well written, and well worth buying and reading. I can't wait to
read book two!” —Reader review for The Killing Game
Save Me (A Katie Winter FBI Suspense Thriller—Book 1) Molly Black 2022-03-08 A
string of murders around a frozen lake on the American-Canadian border leads
the FBI and Canada to create an elite unit to tackle cross-border killers. FBI
BAU Special Agent Katie Winter, originally from the Upper Peninsula and
accustomed to its harsh winters and rough terrain, is the perfect candidate—yet
with the childhood disappearance of her sister still haunting her, it was the
one place Katie had hoped never to return. “Molly Black has written a taut
thriller that will keep you on the edge of your seat… I absolutely loved this
book and can’t wait to read the next book in the series!” —Reader review for
Girl One: Murder SAVE ME is the debut novel in a new series by #1 bestselling
mystery and suspense author Molly Black. FBI Special Agent Katie Winter is no
stranger to frigid winters, isolation, and dangerous cases. With her sterling
record of hunting down serial killers, she is a fast-rising star in the BAU,
and when a woman is discovered in the middle of a frozen lake, Katie is the
natural choice to partner with Canadian law enforcement to track the killer
across the brutal and unforgiving landscape. But tensions run high between
Katie and her new Canadian partner, and time is running out before the killer’s
trail goes cold. The case also conjures the demons of her own past: Katie’s
younger sister, vanished years ago on the shore of the very same lake, a case
that remains unsolved. Can Katie keep her demons at bay long enough to enter a
killer’s mind and stop him before it’s too late? Or will this diabolical
monster outwit her in his game of cat and mouse? A complex psychological crime
thriller full of twists and turns and packed with heart-pounding suspense, the
KATIE WINTER mystery series will make you fall in love with a brilliant new
female protagonist and keep you turning pages late into the night. Books #2-#9
in the series—REACH ME, HIDE ME, BELIEVE ME, HELP ME, FORGET ME, HOLD ME,
PROTECT ME, and REMEMBER ME—are now also available.
Katie Winter FBI Suspense Thriller Bundle: Save Me (#1) and Reach Me (#2) Molly
the-border-the-final-gripping-thriller-in-the-bes
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Black 2022-04-14 A bundle of books #1 (SAVE ME) and #2 (REACH ME) in Molly
Black’s Katie Winter FBI Suspense Thriller series! This bundle offers books one
and two in one convenient file, with over 100,000 words of reading. “Molly
Black has written a taut thriller that will keep you on the edge of your seat…
I absolutely loved this book and can’t wait to read the next book in the
series!” —Reader review for Girl One: Murder FBI Special Agent Katie Winter is
no stranger to frigid winters, isolation, and dangerous cases. With her
sterling record of hunting down serial killers, she is a fast-rising star in
the BAU, and when a woman is discovered in the middle of a frozen lake, Katie
is the natural choice to partner with Canadian law enforcement to track the
killer across the brutal and unforgiving landscape. Yet Katie’s past haunts
her, demanding her attention and dragging her down into a well of secrets. Will
this killer take advantage of Katie’s weakness? In SAVE ME (Book #1), a string
of murders around a frozen lake on the American-Canadian border leads the FBI
and Canada to create an elite unit to tackle cross-border killers. FBI BAU
Special Agent Katie Winter, originally from the Upper Peninsula and accustomed
to its harsh winters and rough terrain, is the perfect candidate—yet with the
childhood disappearance of her sister still haunting her, it was the one place
Katie had hoped never to return. Tensions run high between Katie and her new
Canadian partner, and time is running out before the killer’s trail goes cold.
Can Katie keep her demons at bay long enough to enter a killer’s mind and stop
him before it’s too late? Or will this diabolical monster outwit her in his
game of cat and mouse? In REACH ME (Book #2), when a serial killer escapes and
crosses the border into Canada, FBI Special Agent Katie Winter must team up
with her Canadian counterpart to stop him before others die. But as secrets
from her own past bubble up, Katie must also follow a lead for her own sister’s
disappearance before it, too, goes cold. Can she stop him in time? Or will he
find her first? A complex psychological crime thriller full of twists and turns
and packed with heart-pounding suspense, the KATIE WINTER mystery series will
make you fall in love with a brilliant new female protagonist and keep you
turning pages late into the night. Books #3-#9 in the series—HIDE ME, BELIEVE
ME, HELP ME, FORGET ME, HOLD ME, PROTECT ME, and REMEMBER ME—are now also
available.
Hold Me (A Katie Winter FBI Suspense Thriller—Book 7) Molly Black 2022-07-05
When a hitchhiker narrowly escapes from a murderous, lone trucker in the vast
Canadian wilderness, FBI Special Agent Katie Winter realizes there isn’t much
time to catch this new serial killer before he strikes again. “Molly Black has
written a taut thriller that will keep you on the edge of your seat… I
absolutely loved this book and can’t wait to read the next book in the series!”
—Reader review for Girl One: Murder HOLD ME is book #7 in a new series by #1
bestselling mystery and suspense author Molly Black. FBI Special Agent Katie
Winter is no stranger to frigid winters, isolation, and dangerous cases. With
her sterling record of hunting down serial killers, she is a fast-rising star
in the BAU, and Katie is the natural choice to partner with Canadian law
enforcement to track killers across brutal and unforgiving landscapes. A pageturning and harrowing crime thriller featuring a brilliant and tortured FBI
agent, the KATIE WINTER series is a riveting mystery, packed with non-stop
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action, suspense, twists and turns, revelations, and driven by a breakneck pace
that will keep you flipping pages late into the night. Fans of Rachel Caine,
Teresa Driscoll and Robert Dugoni are sure to fall in love. Books #8 and #9 in
the series—PROTECT ME and REMEMBER ME—are now also available! “I binge read
this book. It hooked me in and didn't stop till the last few pages… I look
forward to reading more!” —Reader review for Found You “I loved this book!
Fast-paced plot, great characters and interesting insights into investigating
cold cases. I can't wait to read the next book!” —Reader review for Girl One:
Murder “Very good book… You will feel like you are right there looking for the
kidnapper! I know I will be reading more in this series!” —Reader review for
Girl One: Murder “This is a very well written book and holds your interest from
page 1… Definitely looking forward to reading the next one in the series, and
hopefully others as well!” —Reader review for Girl One: Murder “Wow, I cannot
wait for the next in this series. Starts with a bang and just keeps going.”
—Reader review for Girl One: Murder “Well written book with a great plot, one
that will keep you up at night. A page turner!” —Reader review for Girl One:
Murder “A great suspense that keeps you reading… can't wait for the next in
this series!” —Reader review for Found You “Sooo soo good! There are a few
unforeseen twists… I binge read this like I binge watch Netflix. It just sucks
you in.” —Reader review for Found You
Mia North FBI Suspense Thriller Bundle: See Her Hide (#2) and See Her Scream
(#3) Rylie Dark 2022-04-21 A bundle of books #2 (SEE HER HIDE) and #3 (SEE HER
SCREAM) in Rylie Dark’s Mia North FBI Suspense Thriller series! This bundle
offers books two and three in one convenient file, with over 100,000 words of
reading. Special Agent Mia North is a rising star in the FBI—until, in an
elaborate setup, she’s framed for murder and sentenced to prison. When a lucky
break allows her to escape, Mia finds herself a fugitive, on the run and on the
wrong side of the law for the first time in her life. She can’t see her young
daughter—and she has no hope of returning to her former life. The only way to
get her life back, she realizes, is to hunt down whoever framed her. In SEE HER
HIDE (Book #2), Mia’s former partner desperately needs her help: high-school
soccer players are turning up dead in neighboring towns, with no rhyme or
reason. Mia may be the only one who can solve it. But her position is tenuous
and she has no one to back her up. Might she, working alone and racing against
the clock, stumble right into the killer’s hands? Can she find and stop the
killer—and figure out who framed her—before she is caught by the U.S. Marshals?
In SEE HER SCREAM (Book #3), Mia, still on the run, is summoned by her expartner when a new apparent serial killer surfaces. The new case will lead her,
working in the shadows, to a creepy commune in the Southwest, where red
herrings abound. Mia knows her only hope of getting answers is to infiltrate
the commune—but its members aren’t exactly welcoming. Worse, Mia is desperate
to contact her daughter, but the U.S. Marshals are getting closer. As she turns
up a shocking revelation and inches close to figuring out who framed her, the
noose is closing in. Can Mia solve the case in time to escape herself? An
action-packed page-turner, the MIA NORTH series is a riveting crime thriller,
jammed with suspense, surprises, and twists and turns that you won’t see
coming. Fall in love with this brilliant new female protagonist and you’ll be
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turning pages late into the night. Books #4-#6 in the series—SEE HER VANISH,
SEE HER GONE, and SEE HER DEAD—are now also available.
Alexa Chase Suspense Thriller Bundle: The Killing Hour (#3) and The Killing
Point (#4) Kate Bold 2022-05-05 A bundle of books #3 (THE KILLING HOUR) and #4
(THE KILLING POINT) in Kate Bold’s Alexa Chase Suspense Thriller series! This
bundle offers books three and four in one convenient file, with over 100,000
words of reading. Alexa Chase, 34, a brilliant profiler in the FBI’s Behavioral
Analysis Unit, was too good at her job. Haunted by all the serial killers she
caught, she left a stunning career behind to join the U.S. Marshals. As a
Deputy Marshal, Alexa—fit, and as tough as she is brilliant—could immerse
herself in a simple career of hunting down fugitives and bringing them to
justice. But with her recent work a big success, the FBI and the Marshals have
decided to make their joint-task force permanent. Alexa, reeling from her own
traumatic past and her PTSD of hunting serial killers, has no choice: she will
now have to work with an FBI partner she dislikes and hunt down serial killers
whose jurisdiction intertwines with that of the U.S. Marshals. Alexa finds
herself forced to confront the thing she dreads the most—entering a killer’s
mind. “This is an excellent book… When you start reading, be sure you don’t
have to wake up early!” —Reader review for The Killing Game In THE KILLING HOUR
(Book #3), an infamous killer dramatically escapes death row, and Alexa’s joint
task force is immediately put on the case. A high profile case with national
media attention, Alexa isn’t the only one who’s called in—and between the
clashes of ego with other state and federal powers, she knows the killer is
only getting further away. What appears to be a straightforward manhunt,
though, quickly evolves into something more complex, as more bodies turn up
dead, and as the killer inexplicably eludes everyone. And when a shocking twist
occurs that Alexa never saw coming, she realizes this case is far more
complex—and disturbing—than she could have ever imagined. With the killer
outsmarting everyone, Alexa is the only one with a mind brilliant enough to
stop him, the only one standing between him and his next kill. But, weighed
down by the pressure of her own traumatic past, can Alexa hold it together long
enough to enter the darkest canals of his mind—and come out whole? In THE
KILLING POINT (Book #4), when U.S. Marshal Alexa Chase arrests gang members in
a routine drug seizure, she thinks nothing of it—until she realizes there’s far
more to the drug-killings than meets the eye. A member of their gang has gone
off the rails, morphed into a psychotic serial killer, and Alexa will have to
navigate the treacherous gang-world to find him and save the next victim before
it’s too late. As Alexa dives deeper into the case, she realizes that she’s not
the only one who wants this serial killer stopped: the gangs, too, want him
brought under control. But she’ll have to navigate the treacherous gang
underworld to find him, and the people leading her may be the people she can
trust least of all. Is she just leading herself deeper into danger? Or will the
killer come for her next? A page-turning and harrowing crime thriller featuring
a brilliant and tortured Deputy Marshal, the ALEXA CHASE series is a riveting
mystery, packed with non-stop action, suspense, twists and turns, revelations,
and driven by a breakneck pace that will keep you flipping pages late into the
night. Books #5 and #6—THE KILLING FOG and THE KILLING PLACE—are also
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available. “This book moved very fast and every page was exciting. Plenty of
dialogue, you absolutely love the characters, and you were rooting for the good
guy throughout the whole story… I look forward to reading the next in the
series.” —Reader review for The Killing Game “Kate did an amazing job on this
book and I was hooked from the first chapter!” —Reader review for The Killing
Game “I really enjoyed this book. The characters were authentic, and I see the
bad guys as something we hear about daily on the news... Looking forward to
book 2.” —Reader review for The Killing Game “This was a really good book. The
main characters were real, flawed and human. The story went along quickly and
wasn't mired in too many unnecessary details. I really enjoyed it.” —Reader
review for The Killing Game “Alexa Chase is headstrong, impatient, but most of
all brave with a capital B. She never, repeat never, backs down until the bad
guys are put where they belong. Clearly five stars!” —Reader review for The
Killing Game “Captivating and riveting serial murder with a twist of the
macabre… Very well done.” —Reader review for The Killing Game “WOW what a great
read! Talk about a diabolical killer! Really enjoyed this book. Looking forward
to reading others by this author as well.” —Reader review for The Killing Game
“Page turner for sure. Great characters and relationships. I got into the
middle of this story and couldn’t put it down. Looking forward to more from
Kate Bold.” —Reader review for The Killing Game “Hard to put down. It has an
excellent plot and has the right amount of suspense. I really enjoyed this
book.” —Reader review for The Killing Game “Extremely well written, and well
worth buying and reading. I can't wait to read book two!” —Reader review for
The Killing Game
She's Gone Susan Wilkins The unputdownable new psychological thriller full of
suspense, family secrets and lies, from best-selling author Susan Wilkins. ‘An
adrenaline-fuelled tornado of a novel with such strong female characters. I
loved it.’ Laura Wilkinson. This is the fear she’s had from the beginning, the
fear every mother has, of a loss too terrible to bear. Marcia Lennox has a life
most people would envy: a loving husband, Harry, a beautiful and clever
daughter, Phoebe, a high-flying career, and a pristine London home. But in her
third week at university, Phoebe disappears. She leaves her phone, her credit
cards and all her possessions in her room. Detective Sergeant Jo Boden is new
to Cambridge, just finding her feet after leaving the Met, when Phoebe’s case
lands on her desk. The police track Phoebe’s last known movements. But as Jo
investigates, she begins to suspect the worst. A young love affair gone wrong?
A botched kidnap attempt? An ex out for revenge? Clinging to the hope that
Phoebe will be found, Marcia discovers her daughter had a secret life she had
hidden from her parents. And Marcia knows about secrets. Her carefully
constructed life is a front, created to escape her own past. Estranged from her
own family, with a marriage on the verge of breakdown, Marcia must find the
courage to return; a journey that drags her from her safe London bubble back to
the wilds of East Anglia and the desolate Norfolk Fens. Can she face her demons
to save her child? An emotional thriller with a jaw-dropping twist for fans of
Rachel Abbott and Lisa Jewell. Readers love Susan Wilkins’ crime thrillers:
‘Well plotted and unflinchingly told.’ Sunday Express ‘Murder, corruption and a
crafted plot make for a fine read.’ The Sun ‘This stylish, clever crime story
the-border-the-final-gripping-thriller-in-the-bes

11/32

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 27, 2022 by guest

never lets up… Blazingly brilliant.’ Sunday Mirror ‘Dark and gripping from
first page to last, this is Susan Wilkins at her nail-biting best.’ Jessie
Keane ‘I was engaged from the very first chapter… Brilliant.’ Goodreads
reviewer, ★★★★★
The Secret Blush: Jennifer Morgan Romantic Suspense Thriller Ethan Jones
2017-01-08 International bestselling author Ethan Jones returns with The Secret
Blush, the second adrenaline drenched suspense novel in the captivating
Jennifer Morgan Suspense Thriller Series. If you like a novel that’s clean,
full of action, suspense, and with a touch of romance, this series is for you.
The past has a way of catching up to you . . . Jennifer thought she had left
her recent messy affair behind her. While trying to rebuild her life and start
her New York City private investigator career, a shooting at her favorite
coffeehouse almost kills her and brings back bitter memories of the past. Her
NYPD officer beau unofficially beings to investigate the shooting, while Jenn
immerses herself in an intriguing PI case of sexual harassment. Soon she
discovers that nothing is as it seems and feels she is being set up. Meanwhile,
Jenn’s best friend and business partner, is sinking into a scandal that may
crush their small struggling firm. Then, an ugly jealous fight between Jenn and
the man she loves threatens to end in an unfixable breakup. How will Jenn
overcome the past, while trying to save her life, her dearest relationships,
and her company? Reviews “Lots of action and fun.” – Catherine Coulter “Ethan
Jones never disappoints. I love this series. While quite a bit different from
his other series it has the appeal of a sweet romance with a lot of action that
makes me want to read it as fast as I can.” “Words can’t express my love for
Jennifer Morgan, her best friend, Amber, and the large cast of characters in
The Secret Blush…I loved every minute…This book had my pulse racing until the
last line and I am excited for the next one.” “The Secret Blush kept me
frantically turning pages to see what would happen next.” The Jennifer Morgan
Suspense Thriller Series An impossible-to-put-down, adrenaline-filled
adventure, that will leave you breathless. If you like Kendra Elliot, Lisa
Jackson or Carey Baldwin, you will love this enthralling story of malice, love,
and intrigue. Scroll up, click and get lost in the fantastic, fast-paced world
of Jennifer Morgan now! This cozy beach, inspirational, contemporary, action
packed, clean mystery, with a female rookie sleuth protagonist, involving
second chances, revenge, backstabbing, and justice, with a love triangle and a
happily ever after is a must read!
See Her Vanish (A Mia North FBI Suspense Thriller—Book Four) Rylie Dark
2022-07-05 When victims of a traveling “carnival killer” are found spread
throughout the Southwest, the FBI is stumped, and fugitive FBI Agent Mia North
must secretly help crack the case. But with Mia herself on the run, and being
hunted by an elite U.S. Marshal, will she be able to catch this killer—and
discover who framed her—before she herself is jailed? “A brilliant book. I
couldn’t put it down and I never guessed who the murderer was!” —Reader review
for Only Murder Special Agent Mia North is a rising star in the FBI—until, in
an elaborate setup, she’s framed for murder and sentenced to prison. When a
lucky break allows her to escape, Mia finds herself a fugitive, on the run and
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on the wrong side of the law for the first time in her life. She can’t see her
young daughter—and she has no hope of returning to her former life. The only
way to get her life back, she realizes, is to hunt down whoever framed her. But
first, she must solve this case before the killer strikes again. An actionpacked page-turner, the MIA NORTH series is a riveting crime thriller, jammed
with suspense, surprises, and twists and turns that you won’t see coming. Fall
in love with this brilliant new female protagonist and you’ll be turning pages
late into the night. Books #5 and #6 in the series—SEE HER GONE and SEE HER
DEAD—are now also available. “I loved this thriller, read it in one sitting.
Lots of twists and turns and I didn’t guess the culprit at all… Already preordered the second!” —Reader review for Only Murder “This book takes off with a
bang… An excellent read, and I'm looking forward to the next book!” —Reader
review for SEE HER RUN “Fantastic book! It was hard to put down. I can’t wait
to see what happens next!” —Reader review for SEE HER RUN “The twists and turns
kept coming. Can't wait to read the next book!” —Reader review for SEE HER RUN
“A must-read if you enjoy action-packed stories with good plots!” —Reader
review for SEE HER RUN “I really like this author and this series starts with a
bang. It will keep you turning the pages till the end of the book and wanting
more.” —Reader review for SEE HER RUN “I can't say enough about this author!
How about ‘out of this world’! This author is going to go far!” —Reader review
for ONLY MURDER “I really enjoyed this book… The characters were alive, and the
twists and turns were great. It will keep you reading till the end and leave
you wanting more.” —Reader review for NO WAY OUT “This is an author that I
highly recommend. Her books will have you begging for more.” —Reader review for
NO WAY OUT
The Killing Place (An Alexa Chase Suspense Thriller—Book 6) Kate Bold
2022-10-04 When a witness in a witness protection program is killed, U.S.
Marshal Alexa Chase assumes it’s related to the case. But when she hits dead
ends and the mystery becomes far more complex, she realizes a serial killer may
be at work. What is his pattern? Can she connect the dots in time? “This is an
excellent book… When you start reading, be sure you don’t have to wake up
early!” —Reader review for The Killing Game The Killing Place (An Alexa Chase
Suspense Thriller—Book 6) is book #6 in a new series by mystery and suspense
author Kate Bold, which begins with THE KILLING GAME (Book #1). Alexa Chase,
34, a brilliant profiler in the FBI’s Behavioral Analysis Unit, was too good at
her job. Haunted by all the serial killers she caught, she left a stunning
career behind to join the U.S. Marshals. As a Deputy Marshal, Alexa—fit, and as
tough as she is brilliant—could immerse herself in a simple career of hunting
down fugitives and bringing them to justice. But with her recent work a big
success, the FBI and the Marshals have decided to make their joint-task force
permanent. Alexa, reeling from her own traumatic past and her PTSD of hunting
serial killers, has no choice: she will now have to work with an FBI partner
she dislikes and hunt down serial killers whose jurisdiction intertwines with
that of the U.S. Marshals. Alexa finds herself forced to confront the thing she
dreads the most—entering a killer’s mind. As Alexa dives deeper into the
investigation, she realizes suspects are everywhere—and the clock is ticking.
But who can really be trusted? All Alexa can do is rely on her brilliant skills
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to enter the killer’s twisted mind before he strikes again. A page-turning and
harrowing crime thriller featuring a brilliant and tortured Deputy Marshal, the
ALEXA CHASE series is a riveting mystery, packed with non-stop action,
suspense, twists and turns, revelations, and driven by a breakneck pace that
will keep you flipping pages late into the night. Future books in the series
will be available soon. “This book moved very fast and every page was exciting.
Plenty of dialogue, you absolutely love the characters, and you were rooting
for the good guy throughout the whole story… I look forward to reading the next
in the series.” —Reader review for The Killing Game “Kate did an amazing job on
this book and I was hooked from the first chapter!” —Reader review for The
Killing Game “I really enjoyed this book. The characters were authentic, and I
see the bad guys as something we hear about daily on the news... Looking
forward to book 2.” —Reader review for The Killing Game “This was a really good
book. The main characters were real, flawed and human. The story went along
quickly and wasn't mired in too many unnecessary details. I really enjoyed it.”
—Reader review for The Killing Game “Alexa Chase is headstrong, impatient, but
most of all brave with a capital B. She never, repeat never, backs down until
the bad guys are put where they belong. Clearly five stars!” —Reader review for
The Killing Game “Captivating and riveting serial murder with a twist of the
macabre… Very well done.” —Reader review for The Killing Game “WOW what a great
read! Talk about a diabolical killer! Really enjoyed this book. Looking forward
to reading others by this author as well.” —Reader review for The Killing Game
“Page turner for sure. Great characters and relationships. I got into the
middle of this story and couldn’t put it down. Looking forward to more from
Kate Bold.” —Reader review for The Killing Game “Hard to put down. It has an
excellent plot and has the right amount of suspense. I really enjoyed this
book.” —Reader review for The Killing Game “Extremely well written, and well
worth buying and reading. I can't wait to read book two!” —Reader review for
The Killing Game
Protect Me (A Katie Winter FBI Suspense Thriller—Book 8) Molly Black 2022-08-16
When a string of bodies are discovered high up in the branches of trees near
the Canadian border, FBI Special Agent Katie Winter is called in to hunt down
the killer responsible for the bizarre crime. What can his signature mean? And
where will he strike again? “Molly Black has written a taut thriller that will
keep you on the edge of your seat… I absolutely loved this book and can’t wait
to read the next book in the series!” —Reader review for Girl One: Murder
PROTECT ME is book #8 in a new series by #1 bestselling mystery and suspense
author Molly Black. FBI Special Agent Katie Winter is no stranger to frigid
winters, isolation, and dangerous cases. With her sterling record of hunting
down serial killers, she is a fast-rising star in the BAU, and Katie is the
natural choice to partner with Canadian law enforcement to track killers across
brutal and unforgiving landscapes. A page-turning and harrowing crime thriller
featuring a brilliant and tortured FBI agent, the KATIE WINTER series is a
riveting mystery, packed with non-stop action, suspense, twists and turns,
revelations, and driven by a breakneck pace that will keep you flipping pages
late into the night. Fans of Rachel Caine, Teresa Driscoll and Robert Dugoni
are sure to fall in love. Book #9 in the series—REMEMBER ME—is now also
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available! “I binge read this book. It hooked me in and didn't stop till the
last few pages… I look forward to reading more!” —Reader review for Found You
“I loved this book! Fast-paced plot, great characters and interesting insights
into investigating cold cases. I can't wait to read the next book!” —Reader
review for Girl One: Murder “Very good book… You will feel like you are right
there looking for the kidnapper! I know I will be reading more in this series!”
—Reader review for Girl One: Murder “This is a very well written book and holds
your interest from page 1… Definitely looking forward to reading the next one
in the series, and hopefully others as well!” —Reader review for Girl One:
Murder “Wow, I cannot wait for the next in this series. Starts with a bang and
just keeps going.” —Reader review for Girl One: Murder “Well written book with
a great plot, one that will keep you up at night. A page turner!” —Reader
review for Girl One: Murder “A great suspense that keeps you reading… can't
wait for the next in this series!” —Reader review for Found You “Sooo soo good!
There are a few unforeseen twists… I binge read this like I binge watch
Netflix. It just sucks you in.” —Reader review for Found You
The Killing Fog (An Alexa Chase Suspense Thriller—Book 5) Kate Bold 2022-08-02
When a fugitive flees the country, U.S. Marshal Alexa Chase is summoned to
criss-cross Europe to find him and bring him back. On a wild cat-and-mouse
chase, Alexa must venture outside of her comfort zone to stop this killer
before he strikes again. “This is an excellent book… When you start reading, be
sure you don’t have to wake up early!” —Reader review for The Killing Game The
Killing Fog (An Alexa Chase Suspense Thriller—Book 5) is book #5 in a new
series by mystery and suspense author Kate Bold, which begins with THE KILLING
GAME (Book #1). Alexa Chase, 34, a brilliant profiler in the FBI’s Behavioral
Analysis Unit, was too good at her job. Haunted by all the serial killers she
caught, she left a stunning career behind to join the U.S. Marshals. As a
Deputy Marshal, Alexa—fit, and as tough as she is brilliant—could immerse
herself in a simple career of hunting down fugitives and bringing them to
justice. But with her recent work a big success, the FBI and the Marshals have
decided to make their joint-task force permanent. Alexa, reeling from her own
traumatic past and her PTSD of hunting serial killers, has no choice: she will
now have to work with an FBI partner she dislikes and hunt down serial killers
whose jurisdiction intertwines with that of the U.S. Marshals. Alexa finds
herself forced to confront the thing she dreads the most—entering a killer’s
mind. Butting heads with local authorities and with a third partner, Alexa is
out of her depth and up against a range of obstacles in a foreign country—all
while a diabolical killer is gaining steam. In her toughest case yet, Alexa
will need all the strength of her brilliant mind to discover where the killer
is hiding—and to bring him to justice before he strikes again. Unless he finds
her first. A page-turning and harrowing crime thriller featuring a brilliant
and tortured Deputy Marshal, the ALEXA CHASE series is a riveting mystery,
packed with non-stop action, suspense, twists and turns, revelations, and
driven by a breakneck pace that will keep you flipping pages late into the
night. Book #6—THE KILLING PLACE—is also available. “This book moved very fast
and every page was exciting. Plenty of dialogue, you absolutely love the
characters, and you were rooting for the good guy throughout the whole story… I
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look forward to reading the next in the series.” —Reader review for The Killing
Game “Kate did an amazing job on this book and I was hooked from the first
chapter!” —Reader review for The Killing Game “I really enjoyed this book. The
characters were authentic, and I see the bad guys as something we hear about
daily on the news... Looking forward to book 2.” —Reader review for The Killing
Game “This was a really good book. The main characters were real, flawed and
human. The story went along quickly and wasn't mired in too many unnecessary
details. I really enjoyed it.” —Reader review for The Killing Game “Alexa Chase
is headstrong, impatient, but most of all brave with a capital B. She never,
repeat never, backs down until the bad guys are put where they belong. Clearly
five stars!” —Reader review for The Killing Game “Captivating and riveting
serial murder with a twist of the macabre… Very well done.” —Reader review for
The Killing Game “WOW what a great read! Talk about a diabolical killer! Really
enjoyed this book. Looking forward to reading others by this author as well.”
—Reader review for The Killing Game “Page turner for sure. Great characters and
relationships. I got into the middle of this story and couldn’t put it down.
Looking forward to more from Kate Bold.” —Reader review for The Killing Game
“Hard to put down. It has an excellent plot and has the right amount of
suspense. I really enjoyed this book.” —Reader review for The Killing Game
“Extremely well written, and well worth buying and reading. I can't wait to
read book two!” —Reader review for The Killing Game
See Her Scream (A Mia North FBI Suspense Thriller—Book Three) Rylie Dark
2022-04-08 Fugitive FBI Agent Mia North rushes to a commune in the Southwestern
desert, where bodies are turning up murdered in ritualistic ways. Can she find
and stop the killer—and figure out who framed her—before she is caught by the
U.S. Marshals? In SEE HER RUN (A Mia North FBI Suspense Thriller—Book One),
Special Agent Mia North is a rising star in the FBI—until, in an elaborate
setup, she’s framed for murder and sentenced to prison. When a lucky break
allows her to escape, Mia finds herself a fugitive, on the run and on the wrong
side of the law for the first time in her life. She can’t see her young
daughter—and she has no hope of returning to her former life. The only way to
get her life back, she realizes, is to hunt down whoever framed her. Mia, still
on the run, is summoned by her ex-partner when a new apparent serial killer
surfaces. The new case will lead her, working in the shadows, to a creepy
commune in the Southwest, where red herrings abound. Mia knows her only hope of
getting answers is to infiltrate the commune—but its members aren’t exactly
welcoming. Worse, Mia is desperate to contact her daughter, but the U.S.
Marshals are getting closer. As she turns up a shocking revelation and inches
close to figuring out who framed her, the noose is closing in. Can Mia solve
the case in time to escape herself? An action-packed page-turner, the MIA NORTH
series is a riveting crime thriller, jammed with suspense, surprises, and
twists and turns that you won’t see coming. Fall in love with this brilliant
new female protagonist and you’ll be turning pages late into the night. Books
#4-#6 in the series—SEE HER VANISH, SEE HER GONE, and SEE HER DEAD—are now also
available.
The Killing Hour (An Alexa Chase Suspense Thriller—Book 3) Kate Bold 2022-01-10
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Alexa Chase, 34, a brilliant profiler in the FBI’s Behavioral Analysis Unit,
was too good at her job. Haunted by all the serial killers she caught, she left
a stunning career behind to join the U.S. Marshals. As a Deputy Marshal,
Alexa—fit, and as tough as she is brilliant—could immerse herself in a simple
career of hunting down fugitives and bringing them to justice. “This is an
excellent book… When you start reading, be sure you don’t have to wake up
early!” —Reader review for The Killing Game THE KILLING HOUR (An Alexa Chase
Suspense Thriller—Book 3) is book #3 in a new series by mystery and suspense
author Kate Bold, which begins with THE KILLING GAME (Book #1). With her recent
work a big success, the FBI and the Marshals have decided to make their jointtask force permanent. Alexa, reeling from her own traumatic past and her PTSD
of hunting serial killers, has no choice: she will now have to work with an FBI
partner she dislikes and hunt down serial killers whose jurisdiction
intertwines with that of the U.S. Marshals. Alexa finds herself forced to
confront the thing she dreads the most—entering a killer’s mind. An infamous
killer dramatically escapes death row, and Alexa’s joint task force is
immediately put on the case. A high profile case with national media attention,
Alexa isn’t the only one who’s called in—and between the clashes of ego with
other state and federal powers, she knows the killer is only getting further
away. What appears to be a straightforward manhunt, though, quickly evolves
into something more complex, as more bodies turn up dead, and as the killer
inexplicably eludes everyone. And when a shocking twist occurs that Alexa never
saw coming, she realizes this case is far more complex—and disturbing—than she
could have ever imagined. With the killer outsmarting everyone, Alexa is the
only one with a mind brilliant enough to stop him, the only one standing
between him and his next kill. But, weighed down by the pressure of her own
traumatic past, can Alexa hold it together long enough to enter the darkest
canals of his mind—and come out whole? A page-turning and harrowing crime
thriller featuring a brilliant and tortured Deputy Marshal, the ALEXA CHASE
series is a riveting mystery, packed with non-stop action, suspense, twists and
turns, revelations, and driven by a breakneck pace that will keep you flipping
pages late into the night. Books #4-#6 in the series—THE KILLING POINT, THE
KILLING FOG, and THE KILLING PLACE—are also available. “This book moved very
fast and every page was exciting. Plenty of dialogue, you absolutely love the
characters, and you were rooting for the good guy throughout the whole story… I
look forward to reading the next in the series.” —Reader review for The Killing
Game “Kate did an amazing job on this book and I was hooked from the first
chapter!” —Reader review for The Killing Game “I really enjoyed this book. The
characters were authentic, and I see the bad guys as something we hear about
daily on the news... Looking forward to book 2.” —Reader review for The Killing
Game “This was a really good book. The main characters were real, flawed and
human. The story went along quickly and wasn't mired in too many unnecessary
details. I really enjoyed it.” —Reader review for The Killing Game “Alexa Chase
is headstrong, impatient, but most of all brave with a capital B. She never,
repeat never, backs down until the bad guys are put where they belong. Clearly
five stars!” —Reader review for The Killing Game “Captivating and riveting
serial murder with a twist of the macabre… Very well done.” —Reader review for
The Killing Game “WOW what a great read! Talk about a diabolical killer! Really
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enjoyed this book. Looking forward to reading others by this author as well.”
—Reader review for The Killing Game “Page turner for sure. Great characters and
relationships. I got into the middle of this story and couldn’t put it down.
Looking forward to more from Kate Bold.” —Reader review for The Killing Game
“Hard to put down. It has an excellent plot and has the right amount of
suspense. I really enjoyed this book.” —Reader review for The Killing Game
“Extremely well written, and well worth buying and reading. I can't wait to
read book two!” —Reader review for The Killing Game
Her Last Fear (A Rachel Gift FBI Suspense Thriller—Book 4) Blake Pierce
2022-05-04 Young, healthy victims are turning up dead in the New Mexico desert,
their bodies displayed in dramatic ways. Rachel must race against time to track
down the killer—even if that means indulging in his twisted fantasies. FBI
Special Agent Rachel Gift is among the FBI’s most brilliant agents at hunting
down serial killers. She plans on doing this forever—until she discovers she
has months left to live. Determined to go down fighting, and to keep her
diagnosis a secret, Rachel faces her own mortality while trying to save other’s
lives. But how long can she go until she collapses under the weight of it all?
“A MASTERPIECE OF THRILLER AND MYSTERY. Blake Pierce did a magnificent job
developing characters with a psychological side so well described that we feel
inside their minds, follow their fears and cheer for their success. Full of
twists, this book will keep you awake until the turn of the last page.” --Books
and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (re Once Gone) HER LAST FEAR (A Rachel Gift
FBI Suspense Thriller) is book #4 in a long-anticipated new series by #1
bestseller and USA Today bestselling author Blake Pierce, whose bestseller Once
Gone (a free download) has received over 1,000 five star reviews. FBI Agent
Rachel Gift, 33, unparalleled for her ability to enter the minds of serial
killers, is a rising star in the Behavioral Crimes Unit—until a routine doctor
visit reveals she has but a few months left to live. Not wishing to burden
others with her pain, Rachel decides, agonizing as it is, not to tell
anyone—not even her boss, her partner, her husband, or her seven-year-old
daughter. She wants to go down fighting, and to take as many serial killers
with her as she can. When she learns of a string of bizarre murders in New
Mexico, Rachel quickly realizes this is no ordinary killer. In a race against
time, Rachel must quickly figure out who is luring these victims out to the
desert—and why. Meanwhile, her own clock is running out. Can she solve this
macabre puzzle and stop the murderer once and for all? A riveting and chilling
crime thriller featuring a brilliant and flailing FBI agent, the RACHEL GIFT
series is an unputdownable mystery, packed with suspense, twists and shocking
secrets, propelled by a page-turning pace that will keep you bleary-eyed late
into the night. Books #5 and #6 in the series—HER LAST CHOICE and HER LAST
BREATH—are now also available!
Help Me (A Katie Winter FBI Suspense Thriller—Book 5) Molly Black 2022-06-07 A
new serial killer strikes outside of Seattle, and FBI Special Agent Katie
Winter is summoned when he crosses the border to strike in Vancouver, too. With
victims tied to logs and sent downriver, it appears this is the work of a
deranged logger—and yet, after a shocking twist, Katie, facing her own demons,
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realizes that nothing is what it seems. “Molly Black has written a taut
thriller that will keep you on the edge of your seat… I absolutely loved this
book and can’t wait to read the next book in the series!” —Reader review for
Girl One: Murder HELP ME is book #5 in a new series by #1 bestselling mystery
and suspense author Molly Black. FBI Special Agent Katie Winter is no stranger
to frigid winters, isolation, and dangerous cases. With her sterling record of
hunting down serial killers, she is a fast-rising star in the BAU, and Katie is
the natural choice to partner with Canadian law enforcement to track killers
across brutal and unforgiving landscapes. Will Katie enter the killer’s mind in
time to save the next victim? A complex psychological crime thriller full of
twists and turns and packed with heart-pounding suspense, the KATIE WINTER
mystery series will make you fall in love with a brilliant new female
protagonist and keep you turning pages late into the night. Books #6-#9 in the
series—FORGET ME, HOLD ME, PROTECT ME, and REMEMBER ME—are now also available.
“I binge read this book. It hooked me in and didn't stop till the last few
pages… I look forward to reading more!” —Reader review for Found You “I loved
this book! Fast-paced plot, great characters and interesting insights into
investigating cold cases. I can't wait to read the next book!” —Reader review
for Girl One: Murder “Very good book… You will feel like you are right there
looking for the kidnapper! I know I will be reading more in this series!”
—Reader review for Girl One: Murder “This is a very well written book and holds
your interest from page 1… Definitely looking forward to reading the next one
in the series, and hopefully others as well!” —Reader review for Girl One:
Murder “Wow, I cannot wait for the next in this series. Starts with a bang and
just keeps going.” —Reader review for Girl One: Murder “Well written book with
a great plot, one that will keep you up at night. A page turner!” —Reader
review for Girl One: Murder “A great suspense that keeps you reading… can't
wait for the next in this series!” —Reader review for Found You “Sooo soo good!
There are a few unforeseen twists… I binge read this like I binge watch
Netflix. It just sucks you in.” —Reader review for Found You
A Rachel Gift FBI Suspense Thriller Bundle: Her Last Fear (#4) and Her Last
Choice (#5) Blake Pierce 2022-08-19 A bundle of books #4 (HER LAST FEAR) and #5
(HER LAST CHOICE) in Blake Pierce’s Rachel Gift mystery series! This bundle
offers books four and five in one convenient file, with over 100,000 words of
reading. In HER LAST FEAR (Book #4), FBI Special Agent Rachel Gift is among the
FBI’s most brilliant agents at hunting down serial killers. She plans on doing
this forever—until she discovers she has months left to live. Determined to go
down fighting, and to keep her diagnosis a secret, Rachel faces her own
mortality while trying to save other’s lives. But how long can she go until she
collapses under the weight of it all? FBI Agent Rachel Gift, 33, unparalleled
for her ability to enter the minds of serial killers, is a rising star in the
Behavioral Crimes Unit—until a routine doctor visit reveals she has but a few
months left to live. Not wishing to burden others with her pain, Rachel
decides, agonizing as it is, not to tell anyone—not even her boss, her partner,
her husband, or her seven-year-old daughter. She wants to go down fighting, and
to take as many serial killers with her as she can. Young, healthy victims are
turning up dead in the New Mexico desert, their bodies displayed in dramatic
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ways. Rachel must race against time to track down the killer—even if that means
indulging in his twisted fantasies. Meanwhile, her own clock is running out.
Can she solve this macabre puzzle and stop the murderer once and for all? In
HER LAST CHOICE (Book #5), patients at an end-of-life foundation are turning up
dead—but not because of their illnesses. In a case that hits far too close to
home, Rachel must race to discover who would rob the victims of their last days
on earth—and why. In an ironic twist of fate, Rachel finds herself at an endof-life charity, hunting down a killer more twisted than any she’s seen yet.
Battling to push down her own complex emotions, Rachel must race against the
clock to save the foundation’s patients before the murderer strikes again. A
riveting and chilling crime thriller featuring a brilliant and flailing FBI
agent, the RACHEL GIFT series is an unputdownable mystery, packed with
suspense, twists, and shocking secrets, propelled by a page-turning pace that
will keep you bleary-eyed late into the night. Books #6-#8 in the series are
now also available!
The Caspian Wine Suspense/Thriller/Mystery Series Maggie Thom 2018 Three
dynamic women revealing secrets, lies, and deceit, searching for the truth
while staying ahead of those who want them dead. Three books. Three Women.
Three compelling stories – Captured Lies, Deceitful Truths, Split Seconds.
Captured Lies - Bailey was kidnapped not once but twice and now someone wants
her dead. Her life is a lie! The woman who raised her isn't even related. Now,
Bailey must untangle thirty years of secrets and lies to discover who she
really is. But those who started it all will go to any lengths to stop her.
Deceitful Truths - A week of Tarin's life is missing. Now someone is trying to
steal the secret she is desperate to protect. Who, but the person responsible
for her lost days, would know anything? Who could be behind it? Unsure who to
trust but desperate to get answers, Tarin must take the leap into the unknown
and hopes that those she uses to find answers aren't the ones who ultimately
could destroy her life. Split Seconds – Tijan thought her twin died when they
were 2. Now at 30 she discovers not only is her twin, Tarin, alive but the man
who should have raised them both has just kidnapped her. Only he doesn't seem
to know who she is. Pretending to be her sister should be easy, as they look
identical but how does she pretend to be someone she just met once? Family
isn't always what it seems! Praise for Maggie Thom: "… So much going on. I
didn't want to put the books down!" June "I loved this series and will probably
read it again. The twists and turns kept me guessing and just when I thought I
knew which bad guy was which, I was wrong. Great writing." Michelle Keywords:
thriller, suspense, mystery, family drama, amateur sleuth, woman sleuth, female
sleuth, twists and turns, no cliffhangers, family feud, kidnapping, lost
identity, stolen identity fiction, searching for family, secrets, lies, deceit,
crime, family crime, winery fiction, international fiction, canadian fiction,
award winning, private investigators, single mom fiction, series, mystery
series, thriller series
The Trap: an International Thriller Fritz Galt 2010-02-26 Gutsy American
commando George Ferrar has uncovered terrorists in Afghanistan and Pakistan
trying to smuggle a nuclear bomb into the United States. He informs the
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Pentagon, CIA and FBI, but everybody seems to think that he is the
culpritâ€¦including the woman he loves. The race is on to save the nation. Can
Ferrar find the bomb before Americaâ€™s military, FBI and police stop him?
Enjoy the vividly portrayed locations, fascinating cultural details and
international intrigue from Afghanistan to Pakistan, Bahrain, Saudi Arabia,
England and Canada. Then hold on tight for a bone-jarring chase across
Americaâ€¦by road, rail, air and sea. In the end, he and his lover must
escapeâ€¦THE TRAP!
Remi Laurent FBI Suspense Thriller Bundle: The Malice Code (#3) and The
Vengeance Code (#4) Ava Strong 2022-03-29 A bundle of books #3 (THE MALICE
CODE) and #4 (THE VENGEANCE CODE) in Ava Strong’s Remi Laurent FBI Suspense
Thriller series! This bundle offers books three and four in one convenient
file, with over 100,000 words of reading. FBI Special Agent Daniel Walker, 40,
known for his ability to hunt killers, his street-smarts, and his disobedience,
is singled out from the Behavioral Analysis Unit and assigned to the FBI’s new
Antiquities unit. The unit, formed to hunt down priceless relics in the global
world of antiquities, has no idea how to enter the mind of a murderer. Remi
Laurent, 34, brilliant history professor at Georgetown, is the world’s leading
expert in obscure historic artifacts. Shocked when the FBI asks for her help to
find a killer, she finds herself reluctantly partnered with this rude American
FBI agent. Special Agent Walker and Remi Laurent are an unlikely duo, with his
ability to enter killers’ minds and her unparalleled scholarship, the only
thing they have in common, their determination to decode the clues and stop a
killer. In THE MALICE CODE (Book #3), when an American is found murdered in
Italy, the victim of a potential serial killer obsessed with ancient church
relics, the FBI’s Antiquities unit is summoned to help. Special Agent Walker
knows he needs Remi’s scholarship to decode the undecipherable puzzle that
leads them in a wild race across Italy, from the secrets of the Vatican to
forgotten churches in Tuscany. Together, they must follow the clues, peel back
the layers of history, and solve the riddle before the killer strikes again.
But will they be too late? In THE VENGEANCE CODE (Book #4), when a man is found
murdered and a priceless relic is missing, brilliant history professor Remi
Laurent partners with the FBI on a wild cat-and-mouse chase across the Mid-East
and Africa. All signs point to a killer obsessed with the most sacred lost
object of all time: the hidden Holy Ark. The location of the Ark has always
been shrouded in secrecy, and considered by most to be a myth. But all the new
evidence leaves Remi wondering: is it? Real or not, one thing is clear: this
killer will stop at nothing until he gets what he wants. And Remi may just be
the only person left who is smart enough to find him. An unputdownable crime
thriller featuring an unlikely partnership between a jaded FBI agent and a
brilliant historian, the REMI LAURENT series is a riveting mystery, grounded in
history, and packed with suspense and revelations that will leave you
continuously in shock, and flipping pages late into the night. Books #5 and
#6—THE DECEPTION CODE and THE SEDUCTION CODE—are also available.
A Killer's Heart Susan Wilkins 2020-03-09 The gripping political thriller with
a shocking conspiracy at its heart from 'blazingly brilliant' best-selling
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author Susan Wilkins (Sunday Mirror). A heart transplant saved him… but the
search for the truth could cost him his life. 'Unpredictable, intricately
woven…I couldn’t stop reading', Amazon reviewer. ★★★★★ A heart transplant saved
Adam Hardy's life. But as he recovers from surgery, strange visions surface.
Adam’s organ donor wasn’t killed in an accident – he was murdered. As Adam
frantically tries to untangle the truth, reports of a deadly new virus start to
emerge. Felicity Oldroyd, the Chief Medical Officer for England, is in a race
against time to contain the pandemic. But the way the virus is spreading raises
some disturbing questions. Together with police from Counter Terrorism Command,
she battles to identify the source of the outbreak and ensure her country’s
survival. Adam's memory could provide the vital clue. Can he help Felicity and
the police get to the truth before it’s too late? An emotionally charged pageturner full of mystery and suspense. Written before the emergence of Covid-19,
this is a prescient political thriller for fans of Michael Crichton, David
Baldacci and James Patterson. Praise for the Kaz Phelps Series: 'Well plotted
and unflinchingly told.' (Sunday Express) 'Murder, corruption and a crafted
plot make for a fine read.' (The Sun) Praise for the Detective Megan Thomas
series: 'My favourite read of 2020… I was engaged from the very first chapter…
Brilliant.' Goodreads reviewer, ★★★★★ 'I didn't want it to end. I can't wait
for the next one.' Amazon reviewer, ★★★★★ 'I loved the book and was gripped
straight from the off. Susan’s a great writer, building up the tension nicely
and giving a thumping action-packed ending that really delivers.' Jessie Keane,
best-selling author of The Knock
The Coming Home Series Boxed Set (Romantic Suspense) (Military Romance)
(Thriller Suspense) Meli Raine When a mysterious job offer brings Carrie
Myerson back to the town where her father was set up for a federal crime, she
returns—to face a past more dangerous than she ever imagined. And a love more
passionate than she ever dreamed. Drug crimes, kidnappings, set-ups and
betrayal all unfold as Carrie and her ex-boyfriend, local police officer Mark
Paulson, untangle the complicated web of deceit at the heart of her past.
Nothing is what it seems. Including Mark. This boxed set includes all three
books in the Coming Home series: Return Revenge Reunion Topics: political
thriller, political romance, contemporary romance, new adult romance, romantic
suspense, coming of age romance, seductive story, thriller, mystery, romantic
mystery, hot romance, women's fiction, women's romance, second chance romance,
california romance, bbw romance, military romance, college romance,
contemporary woman, usa today bestseller, intrigue, special ops romance
Katie Winter FBI Suspense Thriller Bundle: Save Me (#1), Reach Me (#2), and
Hide Me (#3) Molly Black 2022-05-20 A bundle of books #1 (SAVE ME), #2 (REACH
ME), and #3 (HIDE ME) in Molly Black’s Katie Winter FBI Suspense Thriller
series! This bundle offers books one, two, and three in one convenient file,
with over 100,000 words of reading. “Molly Black has written a taut thriller
that will keep you on the edge of your seat… I absolutely loved this book and
can’t wait to read the next book in the series!” —Reader review for Girl One:
Murder FBI Special Agent Katie Winter is no stranger to frigid winters,
isolation, and dangerous cases. With her sterling record of hunting down serial
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killers, she is a fast-rising star in the BAU, and when a woman is discovered
in the middle of a frozen lake, Katie is the natural choice to partner with
Canadian law enforcement to track the killer across the brutal and unforgiving
landscape. Yet Katie’s past haunts her, demanding her attention and dragging
her down into a well of secrets. In SAVE ME (Book #1), a string of murders
around a frozen lake on the American-Canadian border leads the FBI and Canada
to create an elite unit to tackle cross-border killers. FBI BAU Special Agent
Katie Winter, originally from the Upper Peninsula and accustomed to its harsh
winters and rough terrain, is the perfect candidate—yet with the childhood
disappearance of her sister still haunting her, it was the one place Katie had
hoped never to return. Tensions run high between Katie and her new Canadian
partner, and time is running out before the killer’s trail goes cold. Can Katie
keep her demons at bay long enough to enter a killer’s mind and stop him before
it’s too late? Or will this diabolical monster outwit her in his game of cat
and mouse? In REACH ME (Book #2), when a serial killer escapes and crosses the
border into Canada, FBI Special Agent Katie Winter must team up with her
Canadian counterpart to stop him before others die. But as secrets from her own
past bubble up, Katie must also follow a lead for her own sister’s
disappearance before it, too, goes cold. Can she stop him in time? Or will he
find her first? In HIDE ME (Book #3), when cross country skiers discover a body
on the remote grounds of a luxury resort in northern Montana, FBI Special Agent
Katie Winter must team up with her Canadian counterpart to stop a new serial
killer before he strikes again. Yet Katie, lost in the secrets of her past, has
finally found a lead into her missing sister—and this time she will track it
down—even if she must battle a killer while doing so. Can Katie keep it
together long enough to solve both crimes? Or will this case lead to her
undoing? A complex psychological crime thriller full of twists and turns and
packed with heart-pounding suspense, the KATIE WINTER mystery series will make
you fall in love with a brilliant new female protagonist and keep you turning
pages late into the night. Books #4-#9 in the series—BELIEVE ME, HELP ME,
FORGET ME, HOLD ME, PROTECT ME, and REMEMBER ME—are now also available.
Katie Winter FBI Suspense Thriller Bundle: Reach Me (#2) and Hide Me (#3) Molly
Black 2022-05-20 A bundle of books #2 (REACH ME) and #3 (HIDE ME) in Molly
Black’s Katie Winter FBI Suspense Thriller series! This bundle offers books two
and three in one convenient file, with over 100,000 words of reading. “Molly
Black has written a taut thriller that will keep you on the edge of your seat…
I absolutely loved this book and can’t wait to read the next book in the
series!” —Reader review for Girl One: Murder FBI Special Agent Katie Winter is
no stranger to frigid winters, isolation, and dangerous cases. With her
sterling record of hunting down serial killers, she is a fast-rising star in
the BAU, and when a woman is discovered in the middle of a frozen lake, Katie
is the natural choice to partner with Canadian law enforcement to track the
killer across the brutal and unforgiving landscape. Yet Katie’s past haunts
her, demanding her attention and dragging her down into a well of secrets. In
REACH ME (Book #2), when a serial killer escapes and crosses the border into
Canada, FBI Special Agent Katie Winter must team up with her Canadian
counterpart to stop him before others die. But as secrets from her own past
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bubble up, Katie must also follow a lead for her own sister’s disappearance
before it, too, goes cold. Can she stop him in time? Or will he find her first?
In HIDE ME (Book #3), when cross country skiers discover a body on the remote
grounds of a luxury resort in northern Montana, FBI Special Agent Katie Winter
must team up with her Canadian counterpart to stop a new serial killer before
he strikes again. Yet Katie, lost in the secrets of her past, has finally found
a lead into her missing sister—and this time she will track it down—even if she
must battle a killer while doing so. Can Katie keep it together long enough to
solve both crimes? Or will this case lead to her undoing? A complex
psychological crime thriller full of twists and turns and packed with heartpounding suspense, the KATIE WINTER mystery series will make you fall in love
with a brilliant new female protagonist and keep you turning pages late into
the night. Books #4-#9 in the series—BELIEVE ME, HELP ME, FORGET ME, HOLD ME,
PROTECT ME, and REMEMBER ME—are now also available.
Reach Me (A Katie Winter FBI Suspense Thriller—Book 2) Molly Black 2022-03-29
When a serial killer escapes and crosses the border into Canada, FBI Special
Agent Katie Winter must team up with her Canadian counterpart to stop him
before others die. But as secrets from her own past bubble up, Katie must also
follow a lead for her own sister’s disappearance before it, too, goes cold.
“Molly Black has written a taut thriller that will keep you on the edge of your
seat… I absolutely loved this book and can’t wait to read the next book in the
series!” —Reader review for Girl One: Murder REACH ME is book #2 in a new
series by #1 bestselling mystery and suspense author Molly Black. FBI Special
Agent Katie Winter is no stranger to frigid winters, isolation, and dangerous
cases. With her sterling record of hunting down serial killers, she is a fastrising star in the BAU, and Katie is the natural choice to partner with
Canadian law enforcement to track the killer across the brutal and unforgiving
landscape. Yet Katie’s past haunts her, demanding her attention and dragging
her down into a well of secrets. Will this killer take advantage of Katie’s
weakness? Can she stop him in time? Or will he find her first? A complex
psychological crime thriller full of twists and turns and packed with heartpounding suspense, the KATIE WINTER mystery series will make you fall in love
with a brilliant new female protagonist and keep you turning pages late into
the night. Books #3-#9 in the series—HIDE ME, BELIEVE ME, HELP ME, FORGET ME,
HOLD ME, PROTECT ME, and REMEMBER ME—are now also available.
Hide Me (A Katie Winter FBI Suspense Thriller—Book 3) Molly Black 2022-05-10
When cross country skiers discover a body on the remote grounds of a luxury
resort in northern Montana, FBI Special Agent Katie Winter must team up with
her Canadian counterpart to stop a new serial killer before he strikes again.
“Molly Black has written a taut thriller that will keep you on the edge of your
seat… I absolutely loved this book and can’t wait to read the next book in the
series!” —Reader review for Girl One: Murder HIDE ME is book #3 in a new series
by #1 bestselling mystery and suspense author Molly Black. FBI Special Agent
Katie Winter is no stranger to frigid winters, isolation, and dangerous cases.
With her sterling record of hunting down serial killers, she is a fast-rising
star in the BAU, and Katie is the natural choice to partner with Canadian law
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enforcement to track the killer across the brutal and unforgiving landscape.
Yet Katie, lost in the secrets of her past, has finally found a lead into her
missing sister—and this time she will track it down—even if she must battle a
killer while doing so. Can Katie keep it together long enough to solve both
crimes? Or will this case lead to her undoing? A complex psychological crime
thriller full of twists and turns and packed with heart-pounding suspense, the
KATIE WINTER mystery series will make you fall in love with a brilliant new
female protagonist and keep you turning pages late into the night. Books #4-#9
in the series—BELIEVE ME, HELP ME, FORGET ME, HOLD ME, PROTECT ME, and REMEMBER
ME—are now also available.
Containment Nick Thacker 2020-09-10 When there’s nothing left to lose, there’s
no limit to what you’ll risk. Jake Parker’s world collapsed with the violent
death of his wife during a police-led raid. In the awful aftermath, he hung up
his detective’s badge for good. Now ex-military, ex-police, he has embraced a
simple civilian life. But when a deadly new disease begins to threaten American
lives, Jake is dragged out of his self-imposed retirement. When a young family
at a remote detention center die from a mysterious illness, Jake is contacted
by a government official to launch a covert investigation. An unknown disease
has entered the system, causing agonizing death and visible signs of blood
pooling beneath the skin, and it seems to be spreading. If Jake can’t get on
the ground quickly to eliminate the threat before it becomes an epidemic,
countless more innocent lives could be at risk. With the help of medical
professor Eliza Mendoza, Jake heads to the border, but what they uncover there
is evidence that this devastating disease is man-made, and part of a calculated
plot aimed right at the heart of government. With powerful forces ranged
against him, Jake must use all his ingenuity to bring down the ruthless
organization behind the attack. Failure is not an option. A pulse-pounding
action thriller from a USA Today bestselling author. Fans of David Baldacci, I
Am Pilgrim and Jack Ryan will be gripped. What readers are saying about Nick
Thacker: “Watch out Lee Childs and James Rollins!!!… a fast-paced page-turner…
You will have a hard time putting it down.” Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars “Nonstop GO from the beginning! The good guys are easy to identify with and the
baddies are very bad indeed!… READ the book!!!” Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars
“There are thrillers and there are THRILLERS. This is the latter… I actually
had to lay this down a few times so I could catch my breath.” Goodreads
reviewer, 5 stars “I am a huge fan of James Rollins and I promise you, if you
are a fan of his as well, Nick Thacker WILL have it in the bag… Fast paced,
action packed, thought-provoking, in a (HOLY CRAP WHAT IF THAT HAPPENED!!!)
kind of way, and a great, great read.” Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars “One of the
best thrillers I've read… The pace never slows… A page-turner from beginning to
end.” Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars “Great story, great characters, [was] holding
my breath through many scenes.” Goodreads reviewers, 5 stars “Continuous
nonstop action from the very beginning until the end and the ending is pure
dynamite… Nick Thacker combines the best of Robin Cook, Dean Koontz and Stephen
King.” Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars “A gripping bio-thriller that has Crichton
written all over it… Thacker has done it again. Blending the pacing and science
of Crichton with his own unique twists.” Brian’s Book Blog, 5 stars “It will be
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hard to come up with something to beat this novel for suspense, action, and
thrills.” Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars “A page-turner that I literally couldn't
tear myself away from… A cross between Dan Brown and James Rollins with short
chapters that connect many moving parts to ultimately culminate in a breathless
climax.” Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars
The Vengeance Code (A Remi Laurent FBI Suspense Thriller—Book 4) Ava Strong
2022-03-17 When a man is found murdered and a priceless relic is missing,
brilliant history professor Remi Laurent partners with the FBI on a wild catand-mouse chase across the Mid-East and Africa. All signs point to a killer
obsessed with the most sacred lost object of all time: the hidden Holy Ark. THE
VENGEANCE CODE (A Remi Laurent FBI Suspense Thriller) is book #4 in a new
series by mystery and suspense author Ava Strong, which begins with THE DEATH
CODE (Book #1). FBI Special Agent Daniel Walker, 40, known for his ability to
hunt killers, his street-smarts, and his disobedience, is singled out from the
Behavioral Analysis Unit and assigned to the FBI’s new Antiquities unit. The
unit, formed to hunt down priceless relics in the global world of antiquities,
has no idea how to enter the mind of a murderer. Remi Laurent, 34, brilliant
history professor at Georgetown, is the world’s leading expert in obscure
historic artifacts. Shocked when the FBI asks for her help to find a killer,
she finds herself reluctantly partnered with this rude American FBI agent.
Special Agent Walker and Remi Laurent are an unlikely duo, with his ability to
enter killers’ minds and her unparalleled scholarship, the only thing they have
in common, their determination to decode the clues and stop a killer. The
location of the Ark has always been shrouded in secrecy, and considered by most
to be a myth. But all the new evidence leaves Remi wondering: is it? Real or
not, one thing is clear: this killer will stop at nothing until he gets what he
wants. And Remi may just be the only person left who is smart enough to find
him. An unputdownable crime thriller featuring an unlikely partnership between
a jaded FBI agent and a brilliant historian, the REMI LAURENT series is a
riveting mystery, grounded in history, and packed with suspense and revelations
that will leave you continuously in shock, and flipping pages late into the
night. Books #5 and #6—THE DECEPTION CODE and THE SEDUCTION CODE—are also
available.
Her Last Hope (A Rachel Gift FBI Suspense Thriller—Book 3) Blake Pierce
2022-01-04 A serial killer is targeting vulnerable organ donors with seemingly
no rhyme or reason, and Rachel is locked in a furious race against time to find
the connection between the murders and stop him before he strikes again. FBI
Special Agent Rachel Gift is among the FBI’s most brilliant agents at hunting
down serial killers. She plans on doing this forever—until she discovers she
has months left to live. Determined to go down fighting, and to keep her
diagnosis a secret, Rachel faces her own mortality while trying to save other’s
lives. But how long can she go until she collapses under the weight of it all?
“A MASTERPIECE OF THRILLER AND MYSTERY. Blake Pierce did a magnificent job
developing characters with a psychological side so well described that we feel
inside their minds, follow their fears and cheer for their success. Full of
twists, this book will keep you awake until the turn of the last page.” --Books
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and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (re Once Gone) HER LAST HOPE (A Rachel Gift
FBI Suspense Thriller) is book #3 in a long-anticipated new series by #1
bestseller and USA Today bestselling author Blake Pierce, whose bestseller Once
Gone (a free download) has received over 1,000 five star reviews. FBI Agent
Rachel Gift, 33, unparalleled for her ability to enter the minds of serial
killers, is a rising star in the Behavioral Crimes Unit—until a routine doctor
visit reveals she has but a few months left to live. Not wishing to burden
others with her pain, Rachel decides, agonizing as it is, not to tell
anyone—not even her boss, her partner, her husband, or her seven-year-old
daughter. She wants to go down fighting, and to take as many serial killers
with her as she can. When a series of different organ donors are murdered,
Rachel is determined to track down the killer. But Rachel herself is faltering,
beginning to succumb to her illness. Can she keep it together long enough to
catch this killer before her own death? And can she keep her own demons—and her
own traumatic past—at bay? A riveting and chilling crime thriller featuring a
brilliant and flailing FBI agent, the RACHEL GIFT series is an unputdownable
mystery, packed with suspense, twists and shocking secrets, propelled by a
page-turning pace that will keep you bleary-eyed late into the night. Books #4#6 are also available!
The Perfect Secret (A Jessie Hunt Psychological Suspense Thriller—Book Eleven)
Blake Pierce 2020-12-10 “A masterpiece of thriller and mystery. Blake Pierce
did a magnificent job developing characters with a psychological side so well
described that we feel inside their minds, follow their fears and cheer for
their success. Full of twists, this book will keep you awake until the turn of
the last page.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (re Once Gone) THE
PERFECT SECRET is book #11 in a new psychological suspense series by
bestselling author Blake Pierce, which begins with The Perfect Wife, a #1
bestseller (and free download) with over 500 five-star reviews. A wealthy mogul
throws an exclusive party in his sprawling and secretive Beverly Hills mansion,
only to have the night end with one of his high-society guests murdered—forcing
Jessie to enter the sleazy world of the elite. As Jessie begins to unearth the
secrets they hide behind their perfect facades, she wonders: was the murder
related to an affair? Or was there a much more nefarious motive at stake? A
fast-paced psychological suspense thriller with unforgettable characters and
heart-pounding suspense, THE PERFECT SECRET is book #11 in a riveting new
series that will leave you turning pages late into the night. The next book in
the series will release soon.
Her Last Breath (A Rachel Gift FBI Suspense Thriller—Book 6) Blake Pierce
2022-09-20 When a serial killer strikes a seemingly random group of middle-aged
men, Rachel’s skills are truly put to the test. She must enter the killer’s
twisted mind and find the thread connecting them all—before time runs out. FBI
Special Agent Rachel Gift is among the FBI’s most brilliant agents at hunting
down serial killers. She plans on doing this forever—until she discovers she
has months left to live. Determined to go down fighting, and to keep her
diagnosis a secret, Rachel faces her own mortality while trying to save other’s
lives. But how long can she go until she collapses under the weight of it all?
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“A MASTERPIECE OF THRILLER AND MYSTERY. Blake Pierce did a magnificent job
developing characters with a psychological side so well described that we feel
inside their minds, follow their fears and cheer for their success. Full of
twists, this book will keep you awake until the turn of the last page.” --Books
and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (re Once Gone) HER LAST BREATH (A Rachel Gift
FBI Suspense Thriller) is book #6 in a long-anticipated new series by #1
bestseller and USA Today bestselling author Blake Pierce, whose bestseller Once
Gone (a free download) has received over 1,000 five star reviews. FBI Agent
Rachel Gift, 33, unparalleled for her ability to enter the minds of serial
killers, is a rising star in the Behavioral Crimes Unit—until a routine doctor
visit reveals she has but a few months left to live. Not wishing to burden
others with her pain, Rachel decides, agonizing as it is, not to tell
anyone—not even her boss, her partner, her husband, or her seven-year-old
daughter. She wants to go down fighting, and to take as many serial killers
with her as she can. A string of seemingly-unconnected murders has Rachel
baffled—but she can’t afford to freeze. Facing a case more difficult than any
she’s seen before, Rachel must use her brilliant mind to piece together the
clues before time runs out. Can she find uncover the connection between the
victims before the killer outsmarts her? A riveting and chilling crime thriller
featuring a brilliant and flailing FBI agent, the RACHEL GIFT series is an
unputdownable mystery, packed with suspense, twists and shocking secrets,
propelled by a page-turning pace that will keep you bleary-eyed late into the
night. Future books in the series will be available soon.
The Border Don Winslow 2019-02-26 ONE OF THE MOST ACCLAIMED BOOKS OF THE YEAR
Contains an excerpt from Don Winslow’s explosive new novel, City on Fire! NAMED
A BEST BOOK OF THE YEAR BY Washington Post • NPR • Financial Times • The
Guardian • Booklist • New Statesman • Daily Telegraph • Irish Times • Dallas
Morning News • Sunday Times • New York Post "A big, sprawling, ultimately
stunning crime tableau." – Janet Maslin, New York Times "You can't ask for more
emotionally moving entertainment." – Stephen King "One of the best thriller
writers on the planet." – Esquire The explosive, highly anticipated conclusion
to the epic Cartel trilogy from the New York Times bestselling author of The
Force What do you do when there are no borders? When the lines you thought
existed simply vanish? How do you plant your feet to make a stand when you no
longer know what side you’re on? The war has come home. For over forty years,
Art Keller has been on the front lines of America’s longest conflict: The War
on Drugs. His obsession to defeat the world’s most powerful, wealthy, and
lethal kingpin?the godfather of the Sinaloa Cartel, Adán Barrera?has left him
bloody and scarred, cost him the people he loves, even taken a piece of his
soul. Now Keller is elevated to the highest ranks of the DEA, only to find that
in destroying one monster he has created thirty more that are wreaking even
more chaos and suffering in his beloved Mexico. But not just there. Barrera’s
final legacy is the heroin epidemic scourging America. Throwing himself into
the gap to stem the deadly flow, Keller finds himself surrounded by enemies?men
who want to kill him, politicians who want to destroy him, and worse, the
unimaginable?an incoming administration that’s in bed with the very drug
traffickers that Keller is trying to bring down. Art Keller is at war with not
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only the cartels, but with his own government. And the long fight has taught
him more than he ever imagined. Now, he learns the final lesson?there are no
borders. In a story that moves from deserts of Mexico to Wall Street, from the
slums of Guatemala to the marbled corridors of Washington, D.C., Winslow
follows a new generation of narcos, the cops who fight them, street
traffickers, addicts, politicians, money-launderers, real-estate moguls, and
mere children fleeing the violence for the chance of a life in a new country. A
shattering tale of vengeance, violence, corruption and justice, this last novel
in Don Winslow’s magnificent, award-winning, internationally bestselling
trilogy is packed with unforgettable, drawn-from-the-headlines scenes. Shocking
in its brutality, raw in its humanity, The Border is an unflinching portrait of
modern America, a story of—and for—our time.
Katie Winter FBI Suspense Thriller Bundle: Believe Me (#4) and Help Me (#5)
Molly Black 2022-06-14 A bundle of books #4 (BELIEVE ME) and #5 (HELP ME) in
Molly Black’s Katie Winter FBI Suspense Thriller series! This bundle offers
books four and five in one convenient file, with over 100,000 words of reading.
“Molly Black has written a taut thriller that will keep you on the edge of your
seat… I absolutely loved this book and can’t wait to read the next book in the
series!” —Reader review for Girl One: Murder FBI Special Agent Katie Winter is
no stranger to frigid winters, isolation, and dangerous cases. With her
sterling record of hunting down serial killers, she is a fast-rising star in
the BAU, and when a woman is discovered in the middle of a frozen lake, Katie
is the natural choice to partner with Canadian law enforcement to track the
killer across the brutal and unforgiving landscape. Yet Katie’s past haunts
her, demanding her attention and dragging her down into a well of secrets. In
BELIEVE ME (Book #4), a dangerous killer makes his way north from Denver,
heading for the upper reaches of Canada and leaving a trail of victims in his
wake, all caught in his signature macabre traps. The FBI needs Special Agent
Katie Winter to team up with her elite cross-border team to hunt him down—but
in the remote northern regions of Canada, will this diabolical hunter lead her
straight into a trap? In HELP ME (Book #5), a new serial killer strikes outside
of Seattle, and FBI Special Agent Katie Winter is summoned when he crosses the
border to strike in Vancouver, too. With victims tied to logs and sent
downriver, it appears this is the work of a deranged logger—and yet, after a
shocking twist, Katie, facing her own demons, realizes that nothing is what it
seems. Will Katie enter the killer’s mind in time to save the next victim? A
complex psychological crime thriller full of twists and turns and packed with
heart-pounding suspense, the KATIE WINTER mystery series will make you fall in
love with a brilliant new female protagonist and keep you turning pages late
into the night. Books #6-#9 in the series—FORGET ME, HOLD ME, PROTECT ME, and
REMEMBER ME—are now also available. “I binge read this book. It hooked me in
and didn't stop till the last few pages… I look forward to reading more!”
—Reader review for Found You “I loved this book! Fast-paced plot, great
characters and interesting insights into investigating cold cases. I can't wait
to read the next book!” —Reader review for Girl One: Murder “Very good book…
You will feel like you are right there looking for the kidnapper! I know I will
be reading more in this series!” —Reader review for Girl One: Murder “This is a
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very well written book and holds your interest from page 1… Definitely looking
forward to reading the next one in the series, and hopefully others as well!”
—Reader review for Girl One: Murder “Wow, I cannot wait for the next in this
series. Starts with a bang and just keeps going.” —Reader review for Girl One:
Murder “Well written book with a great plot, one that will keep you up at
night. A page turner!” —Reader review for Girl One: Murder “A great suspense
that keeps you reading… can't wait for the next in this series!” —Reader review
for Found You “Sooo soo good! There are a few unforeseen twists… I binge read
this like I binge watch Netflix. It just sucks you in.” —Reader review for
Found You
Katie Winter FBI Suspense Thriller Bundle: Help Me (#5) and Forget Me (#6)
Molly Black 2022-06-30 A bundle of books #5 (HELP ME) and #6 (FORGET ME) in
Molly Black’s Katie Winter FBI Suspense Thriller series! This bundle offers
books five and six in one convenient file, with over 100,000 words of reading.
“Molly Black has written a taut thriller that will keep you on the edge of your
seat… I absolutely loved this book and can’t wait to read the next book in the
series!” —Reader review for Girl One: Murder FBI Special Agent Katie Winter is
no stranger to frigid winters, isolation, and dangerous cases. With her
sterling record of hunting down serial killers, she is a fast-rising star in
the BAU, and when a woman is discovered in the middle of a frozen lake, Katie
is the natural choice to partner with Canadian law enforcement to track the
killer across the brutal and unforgiving landscape. Yet Katie’s past haunts
her, demanding her attention and dragging her down into a well of secrets. In
HELP ME (Book #5), a new serial killer strikes outside of Seattle, and FBI
Special Agent Katie Winter is summoned when he crosses the border to strike in
Vancouver, too. With victims tied to logs and sent downriver, it appears this
is the work of a deranged logger—and yet, after a shocking twist, Katie, facing
her own demons, realizes that nothing is what it seems. Will Katie enter the
killer’s mind in time to save the next victim? In FORGET ME (Book #6), FBI
Special Agent Katie Winter must cross the border, to the islands between Maine
and Nova Scotia, to hunt a serial killer leaving bodies on boats. With Spring
coming, the thawing ice reveals too much—including a killer who will stop at
nothing to get his next kill. A complex psychological crime thriller full of
twists and turns and packed with heart-pounding suspense, the KATIE WINTER
mystery series will make you fall in love with a brilliant new female
protagonist and keep you turning pages late into the night. Books #7-#9 in the
series—HOLD ME, PROTECT ME, and REMEMBER ME—are now available. “I binge read
this book. It hooked me in and didn't stop till the last few pages… I look
forward to reading more!” —Reader review for Found You “I loved this book!
Fast-paced plot, great characters and interesting insights into investigating
cold cases. I can't wait to read the next book!” —Reader review for Girl One:
Murder “Very good book… You will feel like you are right there looking for the
kidnapper! I know I will be reading more in this series!” —Reader review for
Girl One: Murder “This is a very well written book and holds your interest from
page 1… Definitely looking forward to reading the next one in the series, and
hopefully others as well!” —Reader review for Girl One: Murder “Wow, I cannot
wait for the next in this series. Starts with a bang and just keeps going.”
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—Reader review for Girl One: Murder “Well written book with a great plot, one
that will keep you up at night. A page turner!” —Reader review for Girl One:
Murder “A great suspense that keeps you reading… can't wait for the next in
this series!” —Reader review for Found You “Sooo soo good! There are a few
unforeseen twists… I binge read this like I binge watch Netflix. It just sucks
you in.” —Reader review for Found You
Katie Winter FBI Suspense Thriller Bundle: Hide Me (#3) and Believe Me (#4)
Molly Black 2022-06-02 A bundle of books #3 (HIDE ME) and #4 (BELIEVE ME) in
Molly Black’s Katie Winter FBI Suspense Thriller series! This bundle offers
books three and four in one convenient file, with over 100,000 words of
reading. “Molly Black has written a taut thriller that will keep you on the
edge of your seat… I absolutely loved this book and can’t wait to read the next
book in the series!” —Reader review for Girl One: Murder FBI Special Agent
Katie Winter is no stranger to frigid winters, isolation, and dangerous cases.
With her sterling record of hunting down serial killers, she is a fast-rising
star in the BAU, and when a woman is discovered in the middle of a frozen lake,
Katie is the natural choice to partner with Canadian law enforcement to track
the killer across the brutal and unforgiving landscape. Yet Katie’s past haunts
her, demanding her attention and dragging her down into a well of secrets. In
HIDE ME (Book #3), when cross country skiers discover a body on the remote
grounds of a luxury resort in northern Montana, FBI Special Agent Katie Winter
must team up with her Canadian counterpart to stop a new serial killer before
he strikes again. Yet Katie, lost in the secrets of her past, has finally found
a lead into her missing sister—and this time she will track it down—even if she
must battle a killer while doing so. Can Katie keep it together long enough to
solve both crimes? Or will this case lead to her undoing? In BELIEVE ME (Book
#4), a dangerous killer makes his way north from Denver, heading for the upper
reaches of Canada and leaving a trail of victims in his wake, all caught in his
signature macabre traps. The FBI needs Special Agent Katie Winter to team up
with her elite cross-border team to hunt him down—but in the remote northern
regions of Canada, will this diabolical hunter lead her straight into a trap? A
complex psychological crime thriller full of twists and turns and packed with
heart-pounding suspense, the KATIE WINTER mystery series will make you fall in
love with a brilliant new female protagonist and keep you turning pages late
into the night. Books #5-#9 in the series—HELP ME, FORGET ME, HOLD ME, PROTECT
ME, and REMEMBER ME—are now also available. “I binge read this book. It hooked
me in and didn't stop till the last few pages… I look forward to reading more!”
—Reader review for Found You “I loved this book! Fast-paced plot, great
characters and interesting insights into investigating cold cases. I can't wait
to read the next book!” —Reader review for Girl One: Murder “Very good book…
You will feel like you are right there looking for the kidnapper! I know I will
be reading more in this series!” —Reader review for Girl One: Murder “This is a
very well written book and holds your interest from page 1… Definitely looking
forward to reading the next one in the series, and hopefully others as well!”
—Reader review for Girl One: Murder “Wow, I cannot wait for the next in this
series. Starts with a bang and just keeps going.” —Reader review for Girl One:
Murder “Well written book with a great plot, one that will keep you up at
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night. A page turner!” —Reader review for Girl One: Murder “A great suspense
that keeps you reading… can't wait for the next in this series!” —Reader review
for Found You “Sooo soo good! There are a few unforeseen twists… I binge read
this like I binge watch Netflix. It just sucks you in.” —Reader review for
Found You
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